
Good Morning Eagle Parents,  

This is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet High School calling with your 

weekly updates.   

This week, we ask that you exercise your right to vote.  On Tuesday, November 8, school will be on a two 

hour delay.  First period will begin at 9:25 am.   On Monday, November 7, students will have the 

opportunity to participate in a Voting Simulation during the Loe Down broadcast. 

There will be no school on Friday, November 11 for Veteran’s Day Observance.  Thank you to all of the 

Veterans who have served our country! 

Please continue to check the school’s website for information on Enloe’s activities. 

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook @EnloeMagnetHS 


